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The Committee members concurred that the
Comnmonwealth should support the development and unification
of South African sport under non-racial administration.
Guided by international government and sports-federation
supporters of the non-racial sports movement, the Committee
resolved to present additional specific proposals
encouraging non-racial sports activities to the Commonwealth
Heads of Government Meeting in Harare in October 1991.

The CFMSA also recommended that a Commonwealth
training program in central and local government
administration and technical services prepare black South
Africans for senior positions and facilitate a smooth
transition to non-racial democracy.

- 30 -

For further information, media representatives may contact:

Media Relations Office
External Affairs and International Trade Canada

(613) 995-1874




